
Invite you to 

A FREE TOUR OF THE GALLERIES 
AND MEDICINE WOOD TRAIL

Mt. Kearsarge Indian Museum and Sugar 
River Bank are partnering to help children 

like you whose field trips to MKIM were 
cancelled due to COVID-19. Because we 

don't want you to miss out on the fun 
experience you would have had on your 
field trip, we're inviting you to come tour 

the museum with your family!

 And to help families during this difficult 
time. Sugar River Bank has generously 

offered to cover the cost of the student's 
admission. Show this invitation at the 

register to receive admission 
free-of-charge for one student.
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